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Sycamore-Penasquitos Powerline
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KEVIN YANG <kevinyang13@gmail.com> Sat, Oct 17, 2015 at 11:33 AM
To: sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com

My house is at 9304 Maler Road, San Diego, CA 92129.

My neighbor has informed me about the Sycamore-Penasquitos Powerline which will add new 230kv high-voltage
line and towers along with aviation balls.

| don't want any new lines or towers thru Penasquitos and support "Alternative 5" which is fully underground.
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